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Memorandum  

Date: October 7, 2021  

 
To: Clerk of the Board 
 
From: Scott D. McGolpin, Public Works Director 
 
Subject: Continue Item Request, File No. 21-00929, 

Adopt an Authorizing Resolution and 
Master Standard Agreement between Santa Barbara County and the 
State of California Housing and Community Development Department 
Community Development Block Grant Disaster Relief funds related to 
the 2017 Thomas Fire; First Supervisorial District  

 
cc: Mona Miyasato, County Executive Officer 
 George Chapjian, Community Services Director 
 Julie Hagen, Deputy Public Works Director 
 Andrew Myung, Disaster Recovery Manager 
 

 
The Public Works Department requests that the Board of Supervisors continue 
the above referenced item from October 12, 2021 to November 2, 2021 so that 
the State has time to review the proposed Resolution (Attachment A). 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (805)568-3010. 
 
Thank you. 
 
  

 


